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What a wonderful end to the Spring term welcoming family into school. 

The students have had a term filled with lots of learning opportuni�es 

and extra-curricular ac�vi�es. Take a look at our termly SWAY to find 

out more:  Oakham Shires School Newsle$er Spring Term 2  

h�ps://sway.cloud.microso�/c7KrkIyqIYVxU4KP?ref=Link  Absences: 

If your child is absent, 

please no�fy the office  

before 8:30am each day of 

absence. 

This can be done via email 

to infooakham 

@theshires.org.uk  

or by telephone on    

01572 720357 

Please see next page 

Term Dates Reminder: 

We wish you a wonderful 

Easter break and we look 

forward to welcoming 

the students back on 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 




